
ATTENTION ALBION RESIDENTS 
 

 

The Albion Collection Center, 69 Goede Road, will be 

open for the collection of brush (branches, limbs, etc.) and 

compostable yard waste (leaves, grass clippings, garden 

wastes and prunings, etc.) The Collection Center will be 

open on the following first Saturday’s of the month: May 5, 

2018, June 2, 2018,  September 1, 2018,  October 6, 2018 

and November 3, 2018 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  If you 

have any questions, you can call the Town office at 608-

884-8974. 

 

      Albion Town Board 

      Julie Hanewall, Clerk 


